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March 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Choir for Years 3 to 6 – Monday 22nd April – Monday 1st July (9 sessions) 
 
We are delighted to offer children the opportunity to join our School Choir - there is no charge for 
participation in this activity. 
  
The children will continue to explore a variety of musical genres and build a repertoire of songs that 
will be performed to parents on 1st July at 4pm in the hall.  
 
Rehearsals will take place after school on Mondays from 3:30pm to 4:30pm in the hall.  If your child 
would like to attend, please complete the response slip below and return to the office or Mr Saxton. 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. In the unlikely event that choir is 
oversubscribed, parents will be informed of this via text by Friday 19th April and your child will be 
placed on the waiting list.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr B Saxton 
Music Leader 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

QI School Choir – Years 3 to 6 
  
Child’s Name: ................................................................................           Class: ………… 
 
I give permission for my child to join the QI School Choir and attend rehearsals on Mondays after 
school during the Summer Term 2024. 

 

 My child will be collected from the hall at 4:30pm 
 

 I give permission for my child to be dismissed from the hall without being collected by an adult. 
 

 I would like to attend the performance to parents on 1st July at 4pm 
 

 
Emergency Contact Number: …………………………………………………. 
 
Signed: ……………………………….………….. (Parent/Carer)                 Date: …………………..  
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